Your help and ideas are needed!

The Integrated Care Project Team
Department of Health and Social Care

Integrated care means offering the public the services they need at
the right time, in the right place, as close to home as possible.

Input from the community is vital to develop health and social care
services in Peel and the west of the Island — so your views matter!

Come along to our September drop-in event to share your views and
suggestions with a member of the team.

Date: Wednesday 19th September 2018
Time: call in anytime between 4pm - 8pm
Venue: Peel Centenary Centre

Refreshments will be served and all are welcome!



